Fairfield Union Local School District
Athletic Booster Meeting

February 1, 2023

MINUTES

1. Meeting called to order at 6:00pm.

2. Attendance: President; Angi Marinacci-Young, Treasurer; Tara Graham, Secretary; Carrie Miller, Concession
Manager; Misty Boch, Athletic Director; Andy Clark, Coach Oliver and Coach McCafferty.

3. Secretary Report- Minutes from November 30" read. Tara Graham motions to approve, Angi Marinacci-Young
seconds. All approve.

4. Treasurer Report- Investment account balance is $22,755.42. Checking balance is $32,694.78. Total for accounts
$55,751.57. There is still a lingering Athletic Booster Scholarship yet to be paid. No new projects. Carrie Miller
approves, Angi Marinacci-Young seconds. All approve.

5. Athletic Director Report:
Winter Sports

Girls Basketball- 9-9 Overall, 7-7 in MSL
Boys Basketball- 15-3 Overall, 9-1 in MSL

Swimming MSL Meet was held on 01/28/2023 at Columbus Academy
- 200 Medley Relay Team and 200 Free Relay Team won conference championships.

Wrestling- MSL Meet on 02/10/2023 at Bloom Carroll
Spring Sports begin February 20t"2023.

Coach Oliver would like to get some polo shirt inventory for golfers. Coach Oliver has also provided receipts for
Golf supplies/equipment.

Special Congratulations to Andy Clark for taking on the position of head football coach! We appreciate all that Andy has
done as Athletic Director at Fairfield Union and look forward to his new role as head football coach and back in the
classroom! Andy will serve as Athletic Director through June 2023.

6. New Business: Andy Clark suggested that fold out seats in the gymnasium needs replaced. Andy stated that he
would get prices. Flags at football stadium are due to be replaced. Andy will get price for flags. Discussed adding
additional AED’s in gymnasiums or area’s that currently do not have one. Angi will check with Carol Osborne
about possible discounted rate.

Concessions: Volunteers are not showing up. If you sign up, please show up.
Also, be sure to read the instructions in the binder placed on the concession counter. Concessions need to be
clean and stocked at the end of your shift for the next group of volunteers.

7. Old Business: Still discussing the possibility of adding on to the weight room or outdoor building for storage
and/or restrooms.



8. For the Good of the Group: Denise has stepped away from the Boosters and Carrie Miller is interim Secretary for
the time being.

The next meeting will be March 29th, 2023, at 6p.m.

Adjournment: Angi Marinacci-Young motions to adjourn at 6:46pm. Carrie Miller seconds. All approve.



